Flu Shot Awareness and Registration

Dear [Recipient's Name],

As the flu season approaches, we want to remind you of the importance of getting your flu shot.
Vaccination is key in preventing the spread of influenza and protecting your health.

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a flu shot clinic on [Date] at [Location]. The
flu shots will be administered by licensed healthcare professionals from [Healthcare Provider].

Details:

o Date: [Date]

e Time: [Time]

e Location: [Location]

e Cost: Free with insurance / [Cost for uninsured]

Please register for the clinic by [Registration Deadline] by visiting [Registration Link] or
contacting [Contact Information].

Protect yourself and your community. We look forward to seeing you at the clinic!
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Your Organization]



